
 
 

 

 September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome to Leo Class 
 

Once again, we have been really pleased with the way the children in Leo Class have settled 
into class and and we are all pleased to be back in our own classrooms this year, with all the 
building work completed. Our older children have been doing a fantastic job helping and 
supporting their new, younger peers in the different aspects of life in our class and across the 
school. They have also all demonstrated such a positive attitude towards their learning. We 
would like to share some information for your reference. Please note, this includes the date 
for a coffee morning to come and meet us and find out more about our class. 
 
  Our curriculum 

Leo Class have a four-year rolling curriculum with a new topic each half term. This is 
designed to enable children to revisit different learning skills and make links and 

connections, without repeating a specific topic during their time in our class. 
 

This year’s topics are: 

• Whose side are you on? A history-based topic exploring and comparing the 
cultures of the Anglo-Saxons and the Vikings, what they brought to this 
country and how this contributed to the establishment of our monarchy. 

• Kings, Knights and Legends!  A history and literacy-based topic, exploring the 
early monarchy following on from the Anglo-Saxons, and legends and tales 
from this time, including the legend of King Arthur and his knights. 

• Down in the Jungle! A geography topic about tropical rainforest habitat, with 
a focus on the Amazon, and a conservation focus. 

• Marvellous Mayans A history topic exploring the ancient Mayan civilisation, 
including the discovery of chocolate! 

• A Taste of the Mediterranean A geography topic exploring some 
Mediterranean countries, focusing both on physical and human geography, 
and investigating food from this region. 

• Mythological Marvels – Ancient Greeks A history and geography topic 
exploring ancient and modern-day Greece. 

 
 

Outdoor learning: 
We are lucky enough to have a fantastic outdoor learning environment at Loseley Fields 
which we will be using as part of our learning on a regular basis all year. Please could 
you provide a pair of wellington boots for your child to keep in school. Please also 
ensure that your child has a waterproof coat with a hood in school every day. 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 

P.E.  P.E activities in Leo are spread across the week. Please note children are 
not allowed to wear earrings or other jewellery for P.E. Children need to be able to 

remove earrings themselves, or not wear them. 
 

Home Learning 
Home Learning grids – These will be available on Seesaw at the beginning of each half-term. 
Your child will have 6 weeks to complete the tasks of their choice. Please upload these to 
Seesaw once they have completed each one. We will also post links to some online maths 
games that the children can play. 
 

Reading – Children will be provided with a reading book at their specific reading level.  Please 
read a few pages every night and record these in their reading records. It is important that 
children are reading regularly as this will boost their reading progress. Please can you ensure 
that children have their books in their bags in school with them each day as they will also be 
reading these books with an adult in school a number of times during the week. At Loseley, 
children read their books at least 3 times before it is changed, as this supports their fluency. 
There will also be e-books and activities posted on your child’s Bug Club phonics account. 
 

Spellings – Individual spelling lists will be sent home every Monday. Please practise these 
spellings every day. Spellings will be checked on Friday and children will receive their next word 
list the following Monday. 
 

Leo Class Staff 
Mrs Berryman – Lead Teacher M, T, W 

Mrs Pascolutti – Deputy SENCO, Teacher Th, F 
Mrs Croft and Mrs Marsh – TAs (full-time) 

Please remember we are a NUT FREE school  

 

Contacting us: leoclass@loseleyfields.surrey.sch.uk 
We have our own class email address should you need to contact us in any way. We will 

endeavour to reply either by email or in person within 1 working day.  

 

Leo Class Coffee Morning 
Tuesday 23rd September 

9.15am in Leo Class 
Come and see our classroom, meet 
the team and find out about all the 

lovely activities your children do.  
Drinks and nibbles provided!  
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